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PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

January 26, 2017 
 
 
 
Subject:  Pre-filing workshops sponsored by Questar Gas Company and a post-filing technical conference 
regarding Questar’s 2017 Integrated Resource Plan filing with the Public Service Commission of Utah. 
 
IRP Workshop Dates and Times: 
 

Wednesday, February 1, 2017 from 1:30 p.m. until 4:00 p.m. – Confidential Information 
may be discussed – Potential topics may include a review of the 2016 Commission IRP Order 
and the IRP Standards and Guidelines, a discussion of the January 6, 2016 weather event, and 
presentation of the results of the 2016 appliance survey.  
 
Tuesday, February 28, 2017 from 9:00 a.m. until noon – Confidential Meeting – Potential 
topics may include a discussion of the peak-hour issue and presentation of information on gas 
supply, storage and transportation needs.  
 
Thursday, April 20, 2017 from 1:30 p.m. until 4:00 p.m – Confidential Meeting – Potential 
topics may include a review of the 2016-2017 heating season and presentation of the results of 
Questar’s request for proposal for gas supplies, Wexpro’s drilling and compression plans, and the 
2016 IRP variance (Sendout vs. Actual).  

 
 
IRP Technical Conference: 
 
 Tuesday, June 27, 2017 from 10:00 a.m. until noon – Post 2017 IRP Filing Technical 

Conference. 
 
 
Location: All workshops will be held in Room 401, Fourth Floor, Heber M. Wells State Office Building, 
160 East 300 South, Salt Lake City, Utah. 
 
Purpose: Representatives of Questar Gas Company will present information at the workshops and 
technical conference regarding development and results of the Company’s 2017 Integrated Resource Plan. 
Portions of the February 1, February 28 and April 20th workshops during which confidential information 
is presented may be closed to meeting participants who have not executed a non-disclosure agreement. 

 


